Congregational Church of Belmont

751 Alameda de las Pulgas, Belmont CA 94002 The Rev. Kristi Lynn Denham, Pastor

Tel: 650-593-4547 Email: belmontucc@comcast.net Fax: 650-593-4552 Website: www.uccbelmont.org

Dear Friend:

Thank you for your interest in the use of our building for your activity. Our church welcomes the opportunity to be of service to members of our wider community.

As you read through the enclosed information found, you will find the policies and procedures regarding our church's use. You will see the many possibilities, and you will discover the building to be very compatible for a variety of memorable events.

If you have any further questions, you may call our Building Use Coordinator Maura Whitmore at (H) 650-595-3151 or (C) 650-642-6792 to receive further specific information, or you may send in your application with the appropriate deposit to reserve your date. Forms are available for downloading from our website www.uccbelmont.org.

Please feel free to visit our church to see the facilities first-hand by setting up an appointment with Maura. We look forward to helping you with your needs.

Sincerely,

Kristi L. Denham

Kristi L. Denham Pastor